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ON-SITE SUPPORT VISITS TO FACILITATE DELIVERY OF 

COVID-19 FINANCIAL SUPPORT PACKAGE 
 
 
The COVID-19 financial support package prepared for small merchants, SMEs and 
middle market enterprises is made available through diverse banking and non-
banking channels beginning on April 1.  
 
As such, the financial authorities along with the heads of public financial institutions 
and relevant federations will carry out on-site support visits from April 1 to 3 in order 
to facilitate the implementation of the financial package and help resolve difficulties in 
the process of delivery. 
 
The purpose of the on-site support visits by the financial authorities is to ensure a 
seamless delivery of the financial support by closely communicating with both 
recipients and employees of financial institutions. 
 
The authorities will closely listen to the voices from the field and work to mitigate 
inconveniences, while improving relevant rules and regulations where necessary. 
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For any inquiry, please contact Foreign Press & Relations Team at fsc_media@korea.kr. 


